
December in Mrs. Leal’s 4th Grade 
We had such an amazing experience reading, “Wonder” together and 

concluding our literature study with a class field trip to see the movie. It’s 
going to take a very special book to be able to follow the footprints, 
“Wonder” made in our hearts. Before diving into a new novel in January, we 
will spend December reading shorter passages, both fiction and non-fiction. 
We will also spend time reading/learning about holidays celebrated around 
the world. In addition to reading, we will be busy with the following 
concepts; long division, multi-step division problems, animal 
adaptations, biographies, Aztecs and Incas, modal auxiliary verbs, and 
more! 

 

                                                    

                         

 

Our class will celebrate the holiday season with a class party just 
before the winter break. More info about that to come! 

Happy Holidays! 


